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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Ryan Snyder, Director Workforce 
Development 

  Phone: 585-243-7047 

  Email: rsnyder@co.livingston.ny.us 

Livingston County Workforce Development to Hold Fall Job Fair 
  
Geneseo, NY, September 10, 2018— Livingston County’s Office of Workforce Development will 

hold a Fall Job Fair on Wednesday, September 19 from 1-3 p.m. at the Lakeville Training 

Grounds, 5939 Stone Hill Rd., Lakeville, NY 14480. 

 The long-running job fair events are a partnership between Livingston County, the New 

York State Department of Labor and several local community organizations. The job fairs are 

designed to connect Livingston County prospective employers with those actively seeking 

employment. 

 More than 30 employers are expected to attend the Fall 2018 Job Fair and will be 

seeking both permanent full-time and seasonal employees. Employers attending the job fair 

include: 

 Barilla 

 Coast Professionals  

 Dunkin’ Donuts  

 Issac Heating and Cooling 

 Sutherland Global Services  

 All interested in attending the job fair are encouraged to bring copies of their resume 

and “dress for success.” For more information on the job fair and for a full list of employers, 

please visit us on Facebook  @LivingstonCountyJobFair. 
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